EbXML Technical Coordination Group

Minutes of Conference Call June 20, 2000            DRAFT DRAFT

Written by:  Clive Darling, June 20, 2000

Present:

Tim McGrath, Dick Raman, Joseph Baran, Nagwa Abdelghfour, Clive Darling

Apologies:    Bob Glushko

Agenda:

   1. Document reviews

   2. Scenarios

   3. Glossary

   4. Planning the Introduction Sessions

   5. Get the web page updated

   6. Any Other Business

Discussion:

1. Tim: as the TA is the umbrella spec for the whole of ebXML, we should handle it co-operatively. Action: we each, for our own group need to prepare over the next 2 weeks a half-page summary of what our group (i.e. the group for which we have a liaison responsibility) has done. This will then be input to our review of the TA spec. Action: Joe volunteered to take the TRP Msg Envelope spec. Action: Tim will email David Connelly to find out whether David intends to participate, and will take this action for BP.
2. Those on the call were not able to comment on the status of the scenarios that David Webber began in Brussels. The plan was that TA would take ownership, and use it/them to assure the cohesion and completeness of the groups’ specifications, i.e. no duplications or gaps. Action: By copy David is asked please to update the team on the current status and plans.
3. Tim said that he saw value in the process of writing the glossary – it helps identify terms used differently in different groups. He will talk to Toufic but anyway is happy to act as editor for this. Actions: All: send comments to Tim. Tim: to co-ordinate and edit the document.
4. Dick said that David Webber had agreed to organise the ebXML Introduction sessions so this should be an agenda item when David is on the call. Action: David: could you confirm please that is also your understanding?  
5. The TCS site has not been updated at all yet. We should at least put Dick’s Brussels presentation there, and (see later) the current status of the other groups’ documents. This has to wait till ebXML gets a Webmaster (thanks to Nagwa).  Also, apparently the Marketing Group has to review updates to our public page, but we are not aware of the process for getting this review done, in a timely fashion. No action identified yet.  

6. Any other business
i. Future calls. Action: Nagwa will arrange calls, using 800 numbers, every 2 weeks from today (Tuesday 20th) except the next one which will be Wednesday July 5th. The time will be one hour later than today, thus 10am US Eastern. We will decide at the next call whether we need the calls to be weekly.
ii. Tim is concerned at the lack of open-ness in the ebXML spec review process that could arise from the Steering Group deciding that each group has a public and a private site, and would like to know why the Steering Group made this decision. Action: Dick to raise at the next meeting (tomorrow). 
iii. Related to (ii), the different groups are making documents available in an uncoordinated way, and in many cases there are not available unless you happen to know where to look. Actions: Dick to raise at the Steering Group meeting.  Each of us:  
iv. Which one of us should liaise with the new Demo group? We decided TA was closest, and Tim thought David W had volunteered. Action: David please confirm?
v. Nagwa and Clive were concerned about the possible disagreement, or misunderstanding in TA about the use of the registry / repository. Action: Clive to seek clarification on TA listserv, then Nagwa/Clive may need to follow up.  
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